
I am Michele Anderson, a patron of the Fargo Public Library. 


I’m compelled to testify on HB1205 because it appears to target libraries. Libraries are the 
cornerstones of American democracy. They are for everyone, everywhere. Because libraries 
provide free access to information, they bring opportunity to all people.  Attempts to remove 
materials from public use is censorship and denies people the opportunity to choose and think 
for ourselves. Please vote NO on HB1205. 


Thank you for considering my views,


Michele Anderson, Fargo, District 46


